
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 3 Minecraft Lunchtime School Club at Hayes Primary School  
 
We are pleased to announce that Minecraft Club is returning to Hayes Primary 
School! 
 
We have a Year 3 lunchtime club running every Wednesday from 12.15-1.15pm 
from 11th November for 6 weeks. The club will take place in the Den with Mrs 
Browne 
 
The club is organised, administered and supported by Mi Little Pad Ltd, an external 
ICT provider who deliver Minecraft clubs across the whole of England and Wales.   
 
As well as completing a range of exciting educational challenges, students will have 
the chance to work both individually and 'join the same world' to work in teams. As 
an added bit of fun, students from the club will also take part in a weekly Minecraft 
competition where parents can vote for their favourites and points are won for the 
national leaderboard. 
 
15 devices with Minecraft on will be available for the children to use as well as a Wi-
Fi router to facilitate team activities and ensure online safety. 
 
BOOK ONLINE 
 
The club costs £3.99 per child per session and is paid for half termly in advance; all 
club places are reserved and paid for online. Just go to website 
www.milittlepad.com to book you child’s place. Note… Online sales close the day 
of the first session, places are limited and late payments may be more expensive. 

Any problems please contact us on 01633 383211 or support@milittlepad.com 

http://www.milittlepad.com/
mailto:support@milittlepad.com

